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Your NHS 
Pay Award
The government is due to make a pay award for NHS Staff 
on Agenda for Change (AfC) contracts. After years of 
underinvestment, the cost of living is spiralling and adding 
pressure to an overstretched workforce. 

Fair pay is vital to improving staffing levels and providing 
patients with safe, effective care. 

If you are an RCN member working in the NHS on an AfC 
contract, you will be asked for your views on the pay award. 

Make sure you have your say for your profession and patients. 
Your strength is in your numbers.



The RCN is its members.  
You are the voice of nursing and 
an advocate for your patients. 
Don’t miss the chance to have your say and encourage 
others to do the same. 

MyRCN 
rcn.org.uk/MyRCN

Time to Talk About  
Pay guide 
rcn.org.uk/PayAction

Use this guide to talk to your 
colleagues and loved ones 
about the impact of low pay 
on you and your work.

Check your details are up to 
date today so important news 
about your pay reaches you.

#SafeStaffingSavesLives

#FairPayForNursing


